
U P C O M I N G  E V E N T S :  

 Friday 20th  December  
INSET Day (School 
closed) 

 Monday 6th  January 
School re-opens 

 Wednesday  8th January 
Open Day 

 Monday 20th  January 
Catch Up Photo Day 

 Friday 7th February 
Year 5/6 Young Voices 
Concert 
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Fantastic Festivities! 

I can’t believe how many Christmas events we’ve had 
over the past two weeks: a nativity play, a trip to the 
pantomime, Carols Around the Christmas Tree, 
Christingle, carol singing at local care homes, the well-
supported PFA Gift Sale (thank you!), an Infant 
Christmas dance show, all the Christmas parties, and 
even this morning’s church service – our final school 
gathering of 2024! 

I am deeply grateful to all the staff for their dedication and to you, the parents, 
for your support and kind words of encouragement. The children have had a 
fantastic time and truly deserve a good rest this Christmas. 

As we head into January, please note that we will begin with a full week in school, 
with no INSET day. Don’t forget to book 
dinners and clubs the week before term 
starts. For those with outstanding nursery 
or club fees, please ensure these are 
settled before indulging in too much 
Christmas spending! 

I will be checking emails most days over the 
holiday (though not on the 25th!), so feel free 
to get in touch if you have any questions – 
I’ll do my best to assist. For those using 
CCG for payments, I’ll be processing these 
on Friday, which is an INSET day. 

Finally, a reminder to parents of pre-school 
children: applications for your preferred 
school must be submitted by the end of the 
first week of the spring term. This includes 
applications for children currently in our nursery. Don’t miss our Open Day on 
Wednesday, 8th January! 

All additional information regarding school activities and clubs in the new year 
will be provided later via messages in the School Gateway app.  

H E A D T E A C H E R  U P D A T E  

Wishing you all a wonderful Christmas 
and a happy, restful holiday season! 
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